Sophia has been taking voice
lessons with Ms. T. since 2020.
She recently graduated from 8th
Grade at Our Lady of Grace in
West Sacramento. A straight A"
student, who was active in student
council, played basketball,
volleyball, track and cross country.
She also made time to stay
dedicated to her passion of music,
by practicing her vocals daily and
recently taken up guitar. She will
be attending St. Francis High
School in the Fall. She also is
very thankful to her teacher Ms.
T. and the Natomas School of
Music for helping to foster her
love of musicl




